
 

 
 
 
Braddan Primary School Newsletter No 10 June 2023 
 

SHOW RESPECT TRY YOUR BEST LEARN TOGETHER 
                                                  
 
We hope everyone enjoyed the TT break, 
especially with the lovely weather. Please can I 
remind you all that your children need to have a 
water bottle in school with them each day. 
When we have a prolonged period of warm 
weather it can become very hot within the 
classrooms, and we like to get outside as 
much as we can. However we also need to 
ensure children’s skin is protected, so that 
means having sun screen applied at home, 

and sending your child to school with a 
sunhat. We can all be guilty of not taking sun 

safety seriously at times, but it is worth remembering that 
the most deadly form of skin cancer, melanoma, can develop later in 
life from just one severe childhood sunburn.  
                                            
We have an increasing number of children 
bringing mobile phones with them into school. 
This is not appropriate in a Primary school 
setting, and both children and parents are 
reminded of this regularly. If mobile phones have 
to be brought into school then they must be stored 
during the day in the school office.  
 

School reports will be sent out on 7th July, and we hope 
you find our new format informative and easy to 
understand. As usual we will include your child’s 
attendance data. Any attendance below 90% over the 
school year is classed as ‘persistent attendance,’ 
whether this includes authorised absences or not. We 
would like to remind you that if you need to take your 
child out of school for a planned absence, then 

permission needs to be sought from the Headteacher by completing a 
leave of absence form (available from the school office or on the 
website.) 
 



 

 
 
You may be missing Mr Quinney this half term, I know everyone in school is! 
Mr Quinney will be absent for approximately 5 months as he undergoes 
surgery in the UK, followed by a period of recovery. I’m sure you will all join 
us in wishing him a very speedy return to health. 
 
We were sorry to see our school cleaner Mrs Clarke leave us at the end of 
last half term, we wish her all the best in her new school.  
 
Mr Corlett will be leaving Braddan at the end of the 
school year, to embark on a totally new and exciting 
career in air-traffic control. He is a man of many talents – 
as those of you who saw him limbo at sports day will 
agree! 
 

On 10th July the children will be spending the day in their new classes 
for September. We will be in touch nearer the time to keep you informed 
of any reorganisation with classes that is needed for September.  
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

13.6.23 Parents of 
children 
new to 

Reception 

New Reception Parents 
Meeting 
 

Make sure you have 
signed up any children 
due to start in 
September 

28.6.23 Choir Sound of Music Rehearsal 
and Concert 

Details already sent to 
choir members 

4.7.23 Year 6 Ballakermeen Transition 
Day 

Yr6 pupils moving to 
BHS 

5.7.23 Whole 
School 

Tynwald Day – School 
Closed 

- 

7.7.23 Whole 
School 

End of Year Pupil Reports Sign and return a copy 
to school office 

10.7.23 Whole 
School 

Moving Up day Pupils will spend the 
day in their new classes 

19.7.23 Year 6 
families 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm start for families 
of yr 6 pupils 

21.7.23 Whole 
School 

Last Day of Term - 

 
 


